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Dear Parents and Carers
As we start this new school academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all back to St Wilfrid’s School and to a brand new year of learning for all our children. 

It is wonderful to have the children return to school and I do hope that you all had an enjoyable summer break and that the children are refreshed, energised and enthusiastic for school and all the challenges that this new academic year will bring.
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A very “special welcome” to all the children and their parents starting school for the first time, I do hope that they will all quickly settle into the routines of their classes as they begin their exciting educational journey here at St Wilfrid’s School.
Mrs McEniff, Mrs Harkness and all the Staff have been busy  planning and preparing for the start of the new academic school year, and improvements have been made to several areas of the school. I am very grateful to all members of staff who have worked extremely hard throughout the holidays to improve the facilities and environment of the school. 
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The active support of parents and carers is central to the ongoing success of our school and the Governing Body is very grateful to each one of you for your positive support that you give in all aspects of school life. 
Here at St Wilfrid’s School, we want our children to be happy and to enjoy their education whilst achieving their full potential. Every child is valued and recognised as an individual. We believe that all of the children have a bright and exciting future ahead of them. All the Staff and the Governing Body achieve our success because we understand that to improve we must constantly change and evolve. 
I am immensely proud and humble to be Chair of Governors of such a fantastic and caring School. 
I look forward to meeting and working with you all throughout this Academic Year
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Mrs Morrissey                                        
Chair of Governors                      

                                                                          Dear Lord

          Use our eyes to see new friends

                Open our ears to hear our teachers

                Open our minds to learn new things

                                             Let our hearts remember you are near when we are afraid

           Help us to love others like you do

                                 We all want to shine your light so bright in our school

Amen 
